
TO:  Board of Trustees 

 

FROM: William J. Mueller 

  Local Liquor Control Commissioner 

  Village President 

 

DATE:  May 16, 2011 

 

SUBJECT: Liquor License – The Room Nightclub 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
 

The Living Room Ltd d/b/a The Room Nightclub located at 801 E. Butterfield Rd. is no 

longer conducting business within the Village of Lombard.  Please find an Ordinance 

decreasing the Class “L” liquor license category by one as required by Village Code. 

 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

 

WJM/dk 

 

Attachment 


